
Item 44 
Theatre Managers Report 

Electrical inspection and testing 

Connect Midlands has carried out electrical testing for the Rose Theatre.  They have also 

fitted a double plug socket behind the bar (free of charge) for the cocktail equipment which 

was considered at last months Rose Committee Meeting. 

Air conditioning 

AA Cooling have completed their latest maintenance service.  The screen required to fully 

operate the AC unit will be fitted on 21st July. 

Art Class 

Mr Derek Powell holds a free art class every Monday at the theatre.  No charge is made for 

this weekly event providing it is held on an evening when the theatre would already be open 

and staffed.   

As in previous years, the art class is again seeking permission to have the whole theatre free 

of charge to hold an art exhibition of the works produced over the year.  The date 

suggested for this is Friday 23rd September 10am-6pm. 

Councillors are asked to confirm if they are happy for this event to take place again this 

year. 

Display screens. 

The Committee have suggested that it would be advantageous to have display screens in 

the theatre which will allow us to promote upcoming events in the Rose Theatre and in the 

town, and also to promote events in neighbouring theatres. Hirers could provide digital 

copies of their publicity material for showing as well. 

Quotes have been received for the screens and Councillors are asked to consider funding 

this improvement – see attached quotes 

Rugeley Musical Theatre Company. 

We have been contacted by Rugeley Musical Theatre Company (RMTC) about a charity 

concert to be held in the Rose Theatre in October in Aid of children’s Air Ambulance. 

RMTC are a registered charity and therefore receive the charity rate already for any 

productions put on at the theatre.   

Councillors are asked to consider offering RMTC the use of the stage extension free of 

charge (should it be required) and/or no charge for the ‘get in’ 10am-6pm (£10.50 per hour 

totals £84).   

 


